
Bowditch
Dewey
ATTORNEYS

Robert D. Cox, Jr.
Direct telephone: (508) 926-3409
Direct facsimile: (508) 929-3012
Email: rcox@bowditch.com

May 2, 2014

Via Electronic Mail

Eurika Durr
Clerk of the Board
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency
Environmental Appeals Board
1200 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW
Mail Code 1103M
Washington, DC 20460-0001

Re: Town of Concord, Department of Public Works
NPDES Permit No. MA0100668
NPDES Appeal No. 13-08

Dear Ms. Durr:

In accordance with the Environmental Appeals Board's March 11, 2014 Order Rescheduling
Oral Argument, requiring the parties to file a report every two weeks beginning Friday, March 21,
2014, attached is the Fourth Joint Status Report in this matter.

Respectfully submitted,

Robert D. Cox, Jr.
Counsel for Town of Concord,
Department of Public Works

RDCjr/igm
Enclosure
cc: Samir Bukhari, Esquire (via U.S. mail and electronic mail)

Richard K. Reine, Public Works Director, Concord (via electronic mail)
Alan H. Cathcart, Superintendent, Water/Sewer, Concord Public Works

(via electronic mail)
Norman E. Bartlett, II, Esquire (via Electronic Mail)
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